
 

   

 
Smithdon High School 
Mr J Hirst 
Headteacher 
Downs Road, Hunstanton 
Norfolk  PE36 5HY 
Telephone: 01485 534541  
e-mail:  office@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
website:  www.smithdonhigh.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: CPi/NW 

 

 

25 January 2022 

 

 

 
Dear Parent 
 

Re:  Half Term Online Science Revision Sessions 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Year 11 Science revision sessions we are running during half term 
which will be online using Google Classroom.    
 
The sessions will run on Tuesday 15 February at the following times: 
 
 Biology 11-12am   
 Chemistry 12.30-1.30pm 
 Physics 2-3pm  
 
To join please use the link: https://meet.google.com/ego-mhrf-dvw 
 
Each session will focus on exam technique and specific specification points that students struggle with.  
This will give the students confidence as they go into their Paper 2 Pre-Public Examinations. The sessions 
will be recorded so that students are able to revisit the session. If possible we would like students to 
attend all three sessions. 
 
Your support in encouraging your child to attend these sessions is greatly appreciated; if you wish to 
discuss this further please do not hesitate to email c.pike@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs C Pike 

Head of Science 
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